NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING
Residential Development Regulations Clean-up (Non-substantive Amendments)
Date of Notice: March 9, 2023
Original Public Hearing Date: March 16, 2023, at 6:30 PM
Rescheduled Public Hearing Date: April 20, 2023, at 6:30 PM

Notice Is Hereby Given that the City of Sammamish Planning Commission has cancelled the public
hearing originally scheduled for March 16, 2023 to consider non-substantive changes to clean up and
streamline Residential Development Standards intended to improve usability by the public and City
staff, which will not result in changes to outcomes of development. The public hearing for this topic will
be rescheduled for April 20, 2023, at 6:30 PM, with a new notice being published in April.

Document Availability: A copy of the proposed changes may be obtained by contacting the City of
Sammamish (contact name and information listed below).

City Contact: Avril Baty, Current Planning & Permit Center Manager, aBaty@Sammamish.us, 206-561-
2513
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